Tony Gibson Gibson Acting President OSCAR - Peak Residents Group

Good Morning Jacqui

The proposal for a casino was discussed at the OSCAR general meeting last night and as you would appreciate with 45 member groups and growing there would be a range of views on a casino for the Sunshine Coast.

The potential social outcomes were discussed as were the opportunities with a strategic tourist resort development and whether it was necessary that a development at Maroochydore should include a casino.

I moved at the meeting that OSCAR seek information from the Sunshine Coast Regional Council regarding the proposal for a casino to operate in Maroohydore

Also OSCAR will seek advice from relevant community and member groups regarding this proposal

Before OSCAR take any action on the casino issue we will finalise our position with our member groups

Thank you